
Pre Kinder have keenly welcomed new class members this week. 
The highly anticipatedarrival of the ‘Living Eggs,’ has been the talk of the whole School 
and on Wednesday morning, the boys arrived to find newly hatched chicks learning how to 
walk in the incubator. When Mr Kelly heard that the eggs had started to hatch, he couldn’t 
resist making his way across to Pre Kinder on Wednesday morning to have a cuddle with 
the chicks. 
 


